
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  14th July 2023 

English 

This week, we used iPads to research beetles and we wrote 
our own non-chorological reports about them. The chil-
dren decided what subheadings their non-chronological 
reports would contain and wrote, then edited, their re-
port with useful and informative facts about beetles. 

They enjoyed sharing fascinating 
facts 

with the 
rest of 

the 
class. 

 

 

Geography  

We have concluded our geography unit by continuing to 
learn about biomes and different world climates. We 

then looked at similarities and differences between the 
UK and Amazon rainforest. 

Music 

We ended our unit of music lessons today by performing 
the children’s written musical story of  Theseus and the 
Minotaur. Each class used a range of percussion instru-

ments to bring their narrative to life.   

 

 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Priory School Jubilee – we are going to 
celebrate the school’s opening on Friday 
8th September. The school will have been 
open for 70 Years! Please keep checking 
the schools newsletter for events organ-
ised for this special day. 

 Library reminders—your child will bring 
home a library reminder on Monday 
10th July with the name and author of 
their library book that needs returning—
thank you. 

 Last day of term—21st July, early finish. 
Please see newsletter for collection time. 

 Inset days— 4th and 5th September 
2023. 

 Children return to school on 6th Septem-
ber 2023. 

 Sibling photos  - 26th September 2023. 

 Whole school photos—27th September 
2023 

     Star of the week  

            3Rashford       Evelyn                 3Moore     Kaiden                        3Wicks:    Dylan 

Word of the Week:       ordinary 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


